
From: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 10:35 AM 
To: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: AM2019/17 Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - Timber Industry Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and a conference listed at 2pm today before Commissioner Bissett.  
 
We write to advise that although the Australian Industry Group has an interest in these proceedings, 
we are unfortunately unable to attend the conference this afternoon.  
 
Further, we have reviewed a submission filed by the CFMMEU on 1 June 2020 regarding the latest 
iteration of the exposure draft and confirm that we do not oppose the changes proposed by the 
union. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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